
DID YOU 

KNOW? 

????? 

GUEST PARKING REMINDER!!! 

 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the community property manager. 

Homeowners and Renters are reminded that unmarked parking 

spaces are reserved for short-term guests and visitors only.  

Open parking spaces are not intended to support resident     

parking needs beyond the assigned parking space and unit      

garage area.  

Residents who find they need more parking space than the two 

allotted spaces should make appropriate alternative parking     

arrangements. 

Vehicles that are parked in open, unmarked guest spaces for an 

extended period of  time may be considered abandoned and      

reported for tow removal. 

 

*Non-resident homeowners are asked to share this information 

with renters.  All residents are asked to provide appropriate 

parking information to all guests. 


